TOWN OF JONESVILLE
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
November 22, 2022

The Town of Jonesville Council met with the Jonesville Planning Board for a Special Board Meeting on
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 at 7:00 pm.

Council Present: Mayor-Pro Tempore Anita Darnell Absent: Mayor Gene Pardue
Andy Green
Tracy Wall
Regina Adkins
Michael Tilley

Planning Present: Glenda Gilliam
Jeff Blackburn
Doug Chappell
Barry Swaim
Scott Jackson
Toby Butcher

Others Present: Michael Pardue, Town Manager
Wendy Thompson, Town Clerk/Finance Director
Scott Darnell, Commissioner Elect

Mayor Pro-Tempore Darnell called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

The purpose of the special meeting was to review and discuss the North Carolina Department of
Transportation Plans for the two roundabouts scheduled for construction at the ends of Elm Street.

Town Manager, Michael Pardue presented the plans, and a discussion was had about the options offered by
NC DOT. There were no decisions to be made by either board.

With no more business to be discussed, Council Member Tracy Wall made a motion to adjourn the
meeting. A second was made by Council Member Michael Tilley and approved by unanimous vote.
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